

## St Mary of the Angels Catholic Primary School

Head teacher: Mrs. C.M. O'Hara B.Ed DPSE



"Recognising and celebrating the presence of Christ in one another"

Thursday 10th June 2021

Dear Parents,

At this time of year, the School Nursing Service usually offers each school a parent/carer information session called 'Supporting your child through Transition'. These sessions aim to provide reliable information and access to resources to help you to talk to your child and prepare them for moving to secondary school. The workshop normally covers:

- · Supporting your child to settle into school
- Thinking about your child's health and well being
- Supporting and encouraging your child's independence

As the School Nursing Service cannot attend in schools at the moment, because of social distancing guidance, they are offering the following sessions virtually, via a webinar link. We would like to encourage you to take advantage of this resource as part of your child's transition as feedback, from previous Year 6 parents, has been positive.

The following link will enable you to access the webinar at your convenience <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V7O4xHUnCxs">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V7O4xHUnCxs</a>

If you have any questions, please do not he sitate to contact school where we will be happy to help.

Your sincerely

Mrs E Hayes Pastoral Lead and Assistant Head.